
PUBLIC INFORMATION WORKSHOP NOTICE 
 
Proposed Service changes to the Route 150 
 
LeeTran (Lee County Transit) will hold a public information meeting regarding its new on demand transit 
service in Bonita Springs. The purpose of the meeting is to share information and seek public comment 
about the proposed service changes for the Bonita Springs area, by LeeTran.  
 
Representatives will be available to answer questions from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
September 23 at the Bonita Springs Library in the main lobby, 10560 Reynolds St., Bonita Springs. 
 
This meeting is to inform the public about the plan and gather input.  The on demand transit service 
allows riders to arrange pickups at their convenience within the designated service zone. This service 
differs from traditional fixed route service as riders no longer need to travel to a specific bus stop along a 
defined bus route at a particular time in order to catch a ride with public transit.  
 
The draft plan can be read online at Ultra (leegov.com). LeeTran welcomes written comments by e-mail 
to rideleetran@leegov.com or by postal mail to LeeTran, 3401 Metro Parkway, Fort Myers, FL 33901, 
attn. “Planning Dept.” 
 
Lee County will not discriminate against individuals on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, 
disability, religion, income or family status. To request language interpretation, document translation or 
an ADA-qualified reasonable modification at no charge to the requestor, contact Ranice Monroe, (239) 
533-0374, Florida Relay Service 711, at least five business days in advance. El Condado de Lee brindará 
servicios de traducción sin cargo a personas con el idioma limitado del inglés. Persons believing they have 
been discriminated against on these conditions may file a complaint with the Florida Commission on 
Human Relations at 850-488-7082 or 800-342-8170 (voice messaging).  
 

https://www.leegov.com/leetran/about-leetran/current-projects/ultra

